
 

 

 

 

THE BOKKE ARE FIRMLY IN THE FINALS AGAINST NEW ZEALAND ON SATURDAY AT 21H00.  

 

YOU ARE KINDLY INVITED  

TO COME JOIN THE EXCITING GAME  

AND ENJOY EACH OTHER’S COMPANY  

AT THE GOLF PARK TERVUREN  

ON SATURDAY 28 OCTOBER 2023 FROM 19H00. 

 

Address for the big screen: 

Golf Park Tervuren 

Hertswegenstraat 59 

3080 Tervuren 

Drinks will be served/sold at your expense. 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE !  

KINDLY PASS THE INVITATION TO OTHER SOUTH AFRICANS AND FRIENDS OF SOUTH AFRICA 

 

RSVP: 

Dr Rachel Morake 

Minister Plenipotentiary 
Tel: +32 2 85 44 07 
moraker@dirco.gov.za 


